
 

 

 
 

11th July 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Changes to the school day from September 2024 
 
I am writing to you to inform you about a change to the timings of our school day from 
September 2024.  We have had to change the length of the school day so that it meets 
the Government’s minimum expectations of 32.5 hours in a week.  Our current school 
day is 25 minutes short of what is expected of all schools from September 2024. 
 
The new school day from September 2024 will be as follows: 
 
New start time 08.30am Current start time 08.30am 
New end time 3.00pm Current end time 2.55pm 

 
We will continue to have five one hour lessons during the day and each morning break 
time will be extended by 5 minutes for all students. 
 
Please understand that this change has been made so that we comply with this new 
Government requirement for September 2024. 
 
Thank you for your continued support for the school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr K Hirst 
Headteacher 


